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10 January 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO.: 0%V, S. 2025

SUBMISSION OF SY 2024-2025 CHILD MAPPING AND SCHOOL LEAVER REPORT

To:  Public Schools DiStrict Supervisors
Public Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

& With reference to the issued memorandum by the Office of the Undersecretary
for Administration on the Encoding on the Learner Information System (LIS) for
Beginning of School Year (BOSY) 2024-2025, All public schools are advised to intensify
the Child Finding or Mapping activities in their localities. Likewise, the Regional Office
is also requesting for the submission of the Child Mapping report of all Divisions.

2. In this regard, ALL public schools are requested to submit their child
mapping and school leaver report on this link:
https:/ /tinyurl.com /PANG2CHILDMAPPING2024 on or before January 14, 2025.

4. For information and strict compliance.
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